

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton BA (Ed) Hons MA NPQH

Pilgrims' Way Primary School Pilgrims' Way Canterbury Kent CT1 1XU 01227 760084 office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk www.pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk

17th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 - Kent Test Registration

Online registration for the Kent Test (for children due to start secondary school in Sept 2020) will open on Monday 3rd June 2019 and will close at midnight on Wednesday 3rd July 2019.

If you would like your child to take the Kent Test in September 2019, you can do this by logging onto www.kent.gov.uk/ola on or after 3rd June 2019.

We will be holding a short information session on **Thursday 6**th **June @ 2:30pm** for all parents/carers of Year 5 children to let you know more about the Kent Test Registration procedure and the Secondary School Application process. We will also have your child's results from their Cognitive Abilities Tasks, which can be used to inform your decision.

The meeting will be held in the Hall at 2:30pm and should be finished by 3:00pm for usual pick up. So that we have an idea of numbers, please complete and return the slip below if you will be attending.



Will be attending the meeting on Thursday 6th June 2019.



